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Parish Office 
Hours .......... Monday-Friday 9:00 am-4:00 pm 

                             (Summer 9:00 am-2:00 pm) 

Parish Staff 
Pastor, 

 Fr. Richard Weisenberger 

   Preferred Communication....765-482-5558

   Emailééé.é....fr.rweisenberger@dol-in.org 
Administrative Assistant, 

 Susie Bihl ......................... stjoe@stjoeleb.org 
Business Manager, 

 Shannon Peycha ........ speycha@stjoeleb.org 
Religious Education Coordinator, 

 Christa Parker ........ religioused@stjoeleb.org 
Director of Music, 

 Cathy Rund .....................crund@stjoeleb.org 
High School Youth Ministry, 

 Norma DeLaRosa ....... ndelarosa@stjoeleb.org 
Sacristan,  

 Judy Mrozinski ............ omajmro@yahoo.com 
Maintenance, 

 Roger Pratt & Bill Burns 
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil .................................... 4:30 pm 

Sunday ......................... 8:00 am & 11:00 am 

Weekday & Holy Day .................. See Bulletin 
 

New Parishioners and Guests 
We welcome all who are celebrating with us 

this weekend. If you are new to the parish, 

please contact the office so we may greet you 

properly. There are also Welcome Packets 

available in the Gathering Space. 
 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Congratulations on your upcoming marriage. 

Couples must contact Fr. Weisenberger at least 

six months before the proposed wedding date. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Congratulations on the newest member of your 

family! Parents wishing to have their child 

baptized are asked to contact Fr. Weisenberger 

to make an appointment for pre-baptismal 

instruction.  



Pastorôs Noteé 

 I realize that for our society Christmas is over. 
However, for the Church the Christmas Season has just 
begun. During these days the Church presents to us the 
implications of the reality of the Incarnation: God made 
human. 
 On December 26 we celebrated the Feast of St. 
Stephen, the first Christian martyr and weôre reminded 
that we are to witness to Jesus Christ by our way of life.  
 December 27 was the Feast of St. John the 
Evangelist. This feast underlines that God the Son came 
to bring good news.  
 December 28 was the Feast of the Holy Innocents. 
God made flesh shares in the worst of human suffering. 
 Today, the Sunday during the Octave of Christmas, 
we celebrate the Feast of the Holy Family. Central to 
the reality of the Incarnation is that God the Son 
experiences the joys and struggles of being part of a 
family.  
 January 1, the Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God, 
stresses that God the Son truly became human. God 
makes Himself one with us that we might be one again 
with God.  
 Next Sunday, January 5, we celebrate the Epiphany. 
On this day we celebrate that Christ came for all people. 
By the way, the Epiphany is the ñTwelfth Day of 
Christmas.ò 
 Finally, the next Sunday, January 12, we conclude the 
Christmas Season with the Feast of the Baptism of the 
Lord. It may seem strange that this Feast is part of the 
Christmas Season. After all, Jesus was baptized as an 
adult ï probably about 30 years after His birth.  
 Nonetheless, it is fitting that we celebrate His baptism 
to conclude the Christmas Season because this event 
marks the beginning of Jesusô public life. If Jesus had 
not carried out His mission then we would not celebrate 
His birth.  
 May this Christmas Season be a time of blessing for 
us. As St. Augustine said many centuries ago in a 
Christmas  sermon, ñWe have the Christ child. Let us 
grow with Him.ò 

           Fr. Richard Weisenberger  
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Stewardship Prayer Corner 
 Josephõs obedience to God was not a one-time thing. His 

attention to the angelõs warning kept Jesus from being 

murdered by Herod and led to the fulfillment of the prophecy 

that the Messiah would be Nazorean. Fidelity to Godõs will 

assures the best use of my talents, too! 
 

Parish Finance Council 
Tom Merritt (Chair), Aline Anderson, Dan Lamar, Jon Lehmkuhler, 

Jeff Newman, Michele Thomas 
 

Financial Stewardship 
   Help finish the year strong and prayerfully consider an end-of

-year financial gift to St. Joseph Church. Please note: in order 

for these gifts to be tax deductible they must be postmarked 

and/or given before December 31, 2019. 
 

   Due to an early bulletin submission deadline, last weekendõs 

collection will be published in the January 5 bulletin. 
 

Thanks for your good stewardship. 

Tuesday, December 31 

Vigil Mass 5:00 pm 
Altar Servers: Michael Bihl, Tate 

 DeLaRosa, GraceAnne Newman 

Reader: Bob DeLaRosa 

Extraordinary Ministers:  

 Susie Bihl, Gerry Fettig, 

 Bonnie Hoffman, Lona Lucas, 

 Laura Newman 

Wednesday, January 1 

Holy Day 10:00 am 
Altar Servers: Aimee Collins, 

 Zach Collins 

Readers: Jacquelyn Youngstafel, 

 Jareb Youngstafel 

Extraordinary Ministers:  

 Carol Callis, Paul Market, Evelyn 

 Huser, Aggie Benken, Fran Lind 
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The Parish Office will be closed  

through January 1, 2020.  
The office will reopen on Thursday, January 2, 2020. 

 There will be no Coffee & Donuts following 

8:00 am Mass this Sunday.  


